
COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Information 

The health and safety of our residents and employees in our top priority. Senior citizens 

specifically have a serious health risk to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Because of this risk and the 
current Michigan Executive Order, visitors are not allowed access except under extenuating or

emergent circumstances on our campus or in our buildings.

Please take a moment to review the key information and steps Heritage Community is taking.  



We will continue to follow recommended guidance from the CDC (Centers for Disease

Control), CMS (Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services), and MDHHS (Michigan

Department of Health and Human Services).

 We are dedicated to communicating with residents, resident families, and staff.

 A screening process is in place for necessary service vendors.


We are dedicated to adapting our practices and promoting awareness as this pandemic

continues to develop.


Symptoms of COVID-19 that are not explained by a chronic condition: fever, cough, 
shortness of breath, sore throat, chills or repeated shaking with chills, headache, 
muscle pain, or a new loss of taste or smell.

A reminder to: 

1. Avoid close contact with people who are sick.

2. Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the issue in the trash.

3. Wearing a face masks when interacting with others

4. Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.

5. Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces.

6. Stay home when you are sick, except to get medical care.

7. Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

Thank you for your support of Heritage Community and our high standards in care. 

Please do not hesitate to connect with us with any questions. 




